
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To our valued customers, 
 
We wish to advise you that there 
has been a major change to the 
availability of the Australia’s Own 
Organic range in our major 
customer – Woolworths. Despite 
the positive sales throughout the category and growing at over 15%, Woolworths 
have decided to reduce the distribution of the Australia’s Own Organic range of 
Soy, Rice, Oat and Almond milks to less than 280 stores (previously over 800 
stores). This recent change in distribution has subsequently resulted in calls from 
lovers of Australia’s Own Organic products asking what has happened. 
 
As an important service to our loyal customers we can advise that Australia’s 
Own Organic is still available to purchase in Coles stores nationally as well as 
most IGA stores. If your local IGA store however doesn’t have it, the store 
manager should be more then happy to assist you in getting the stock in. By 
quoting the following product numbers your local IGA store manager can order 
them in without even having to look them up: 
 
Australia’s Own Organic Almond Milk – 331383 
Australia’s Own Organic Rice Milk – 016307  
 
You can also contact us on 1800 646 231 and we can locate a store in which you 
can purchase them – Jacqui and Wendy will be happy to help you. 
 
We truly appreciate and value you all as our customers. Without you, we don’t 
have a business. We will always work hard to make great products for you. We 
also try to listen to you and take on board any feedback you may have for us.  
 
 
Many Thanks 
 
The Australia’s Own Organic team 
 


